
 

 

NOTICE  TO ALL CYPRESS GARDENS RESIDENTS REGARDING THE GYM 

 

The repairs to the gym are now completed.  We expect everyone 

using the gym to respect the area and use the equipment with care. 

The gym is for adults only (18 years and over) or 16 to 18 years if 

accompanied by an adult. 

Please be aware that when you use your key for admittance to the 

gym (or pool when it opens for the season), the transaction is 

recorded on the office computer so any inappropriate behavior, 

vandalism or violation of the gym and/or pool rules may result  in 

temporary or permanent suspension of privileges. 

We hope you enjoy the use of the refurbished gym. 

The pool will  likely open mid to late May depending on the weather 

and a notice will be sent prior to opening. 

 

Sincerely, 

CGT Board of Directors 

Cypress Gardens 

April 16, 2013 


